From: U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services [mailto:uscis@public.govdelivery.com]

Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2014 10:29 AM

To:

Subject: USCIS Message: Affordable Care Act Update: Helpful Hints About Immigration Status

Dear Stakeholder,

Did you know that your immigration status may affect your eligibility for health care benefits under the Affordable
Care Act (ACA)?

Open enrollment ends March 31, 2014. USCIS encourages you to visit www.healthcare.gov to learn more. The
website includes helpful resources on:

The most common immigration documents that you may submit when applying for health insurance;
Health insurance options for your family;

How your immigration status affects your eligibility for insurance; and

How you can verify your citizenship and immigration status.

Go online today to find the information you need to apply for health insurance.
Kind regards,

USCIS
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http://www.healthcare.gov/
https://www.healthcare.gov/help/immigration-document-types/
https://www.healthcare.gov/what-do-immigrant-families-need-to-know/
https://www.healthcare.gov/help/immigration-status-questions/
https://www.healthcare.gov/help/citizenship-and-immigration-status-questions/



